




Minutes BCOM Meeting  29/09/2023 
 

expressed an interest in fulfilling the roles. BCOM to further consider dollar amounts 

before committing to a number.  
Reconfiguration of Branch Google Drive Access  

Wes and Jesse discussed the potential issues and solutions related to the management 
of admin accounts and access permissions. They also discussed the need for backup 
and recovery solutions, including setting up a Google business account, which would 
allow for easier transitions in roles and access to archived data. Zack raised questions 
about the use of a standard Google drive as our platform and suggested the possibility 
of an annual subscription for a Google business account. The team agreed that Zack 
would look into this further. Finally, the team decided to consider transitioning to a 
Google business account for easier account management and data storage. 

 

Next Steps 
  

• Wes to await quotes for outsourcing bookkeeping services. 
• BCOM to determine the quantum for proposed new honorariums.  

• Wes will send Zack a list of roles and responsibilities for the administrative tasks. 
• Zack will look into the possibility of a Google business account for the union. 
• Zack will provide a snapshot of the proposal to Wes before the next bcom 
 
 
 
 
 
 

There being no further business, the meeting closed at 12:20 pm 

 

 

 

 

………………………………………… 

Rory McCabe 
BRANCH PRESIDENT 
 




